BOARD MEETING UPDATE

TO:

ALL RESIDENTS

FROM:

CVI

DATE:

May 5, 2017
Several items came up at the Board Meeting on May 2, 2017 that the Directors want to communicate 
to you.

Annual Meeting:  The Annual Meeting scheduled for May 2, 2017 was not held due to lack of quorum.  The Annual Meeting has been reconvened to Tuesday, June 6, 2017 at 7 p.m. at the Pines One on-site office, 10210-T1.  All eligible voters present in person or proxy on June 6, 2017 will constitute a quorum.  All proxies received will be counted on June 6, 2017.  If you have not voted, you can still submit your proxy up until the start of the meeting on June 6, 2017.  Please remember to vote.  
Exterior Inspections:  The Pines One Board of Directors is actively interested in preserving the property
values and quality of life within the community.  With that in mind, the Board has authorized CVI to conduct
an exterior inspection of all Pines One homes, to check for compliance with the association’s standards.  To

help residents prepare for the upcoming inspection, below are some of the items that we will be looking

for when be looking for when conducting this inspection:


improper storage of items on patio or balcony (only patio style furniture permitted)


patio area maintenance (trash, debris, weeds, etc.)


improper window coverings, missing window screens, broken windows, broken


window blinds, exterior window frames must be white or almond, etc. 


improper installation of satellite dishes

The inspection will be completed in June.  Please take a look at the exterior of your home prior to our
inspection to ensure compliance with the association’s standards. If there is a violation, you will be mailed a
violation letter giving you a timeframe to correct the matter.  A re-inspection will be completed after the
deadline given in the violation letter to ensure compliance with the association’s regulations.  We look

forward to your cooperation and appreciate your continued efforts to make the Community an enjoyable, 

clean and pleasant place to live!

Bulk Trash:  The association would like to take this opportunity to remind all residents to comply with

Condominium No.  One of the Pines, Inc. ‘Rules and Regulations’ adopted by the Board of Directors regarding

trash and garbage disposal.  All construction debris including lumber, tile, drywall, doors, carpet, etc., all

appliances, all large furniture and all mattresses are to be disposed of by the individual resident at their

expense.  If these items are placed in the trash room or abandon in any inappropriate area and the

association removes them, the owner of the unit will be billed for the cost of removal. Please help us to 

maintain a clean and well-preserved community.  Your support and considerate understanding would be

appreciated in following these rules for bulk trash disposal.

Next Board Meeting: 
Tuesday, June 6, 2017 at on-site office at 7:00 p.m.  
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